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    August  2018 
 

Next meeting is August 20
th

 
 

At The Green Tomato Buffett, 1511 Woodruff Rd., Greenville, SC 29607 
Dinner at 6:30. Meeting Begins at 7:30 

 

     President:                 John Dillewyn    Home:  297-1462  dillewynj@bellsouth.net 
                                                                    Cell:     884-9404 
 

    Vice President:          Roger McGlone Home:  288-2 411   aprogermcglone@aol.com 
                                                                    Cell:     270-6585                                                  
 

    Secretary/Treasurer: Bob Jackson     Home:  288-5304   rsjack307@charter.net  
                                                                    Cell:     430-4730                                        
 

    Safety Officer:           Fred Endler        Cell:     901-2972 
                                                                     
 

    Newsletter Editor:     Mike Reece        Home:  329-9435   mwreece@charter.net   
 

    Webmaster:               Tom Holmes       Cell:   787-0426    tholmes345@mindspring.com  
 

 

 

Quotes of the Month 
 

“I wonder how much time texters save by typing ‘K?’ instead of ‘OK?’ ” 
- Musings on an Old RCer 
 

Question: “Can I help you?” 
Answer: “No, I just waited 30 minutes in line to say ‘Hi’ ” 
- Checkout Counter at Wal-Mart 
 

“I like women.  I don’t understand them, but I like them” 
- Sean Connery 
 

“Crime doesn't payE does that mean my job is a crime?” 
 – Author Unknown 

 

 



New Members 
 

Three new members were admitted to the club at the July meeting: Ken Galloway, 
Pilot; Steven Bayne, Novice; and Alexander Preacher, Novice.   Welcome to WCRC 
guys.  Hope to see you at the field. 

 

Communications 
 

Be sure to monitor your emails this month.  Bob Jackson will be sending out a status 
report about our efforts with the folks at the Enoree Landfill, as well as the 
arrangements we are making with other local clubs to allow our members to fly for the 
rest of 2018 once we are finally told to leave our field.  We do not have a definite 
departure date yet but Bob thinks the end of September will be about it. 
 
Update:  Bob Jackson has informed me that the closing date on the property we fly on 
has been moved again. It is now September 14, 2018. This is the last optional 
extension so this time it will happen. Bob’s thinking is that we will be able fly through 
the end of September. 
  
 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 
The summer months seem to be a bit slow this year E don’t know why. 
 
8/18/2018 -- Rock Hill, SC (D) ROCKY HILL AIRPORT OPEN HOUSE DEMO. Site: Rock 
Hill Bryant Airport Uza. Gregory Blackwell CD PH: 803-487-8850. 
Email: jet_doc@comporium.net. Visit: yorkcountyflyers.com. Sanction #18/1507. 
Sponsor: YORK COUNTY FLYERS INC. 
 
8/25/2018 -- York, SC (C) SUMMERFEST. Site: Club Field. Ed Talhame CD PH: 803-701-
9669. Email: z747pilot@aol.com. Visit: yorkcountyflyers.com. Sanction #18/722. 
Location; 240 Langrum Branch Rd. 9:00am-2:00pm. All types of planes. 
IMAC/3D/Glider/Helicopters/Warbird Electric/Gas /Glow. Sponsor: YORK COUNTY 
FLYERS INC. 

 

 

 

 



This Month’s Special 
 

 

 

Ya know, I think some of us “RC guys” get just a bit bored from time 

to time and so we simply make stuff up that maybe will fly. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

I looked this one up and, indeed, it did fly, uh, at least once …  
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WCRC Skyhawks 

2607 Woodruff Road 
Suite E #106  

Simpsonville, South Carolina 29681 


